





Derby & Derbyshire Local Medical Committee
Norman House, Ground Floor
Friar Gate
Derby
DE1 1NU

27 May 2020

To NHS Medical Directors

Dear Colleagues,

We wanted to say a massive thank you for your hard work and dedication in caring for the people of Derbyshire.

We know it's a team effort and everyone has stepped up to do their bit. A Derby GP was singing your praises recently, saying, and I quote...

'They're all bloody brilliant!' which we think says it all.

In the coming months we hope you have some time to look after yourselves and make use of any support services you may need.

There are more than 600 GPs across Derbyshire so we can't all sign this letter in person, but we are in regular contact and share the same sentiment.

So once again thank you from your General Practice colleagues.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Kathryn Markus

KMarkes

Chief Executive
Derby and Derbyshire LMC

Duncan Gooch

Chair Derbyshire GP

Alliance

Dr Susie Bayley

Medical Director

GP Task Force Derbyshire

